
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families: 

 
Get ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way (YAY!). 

 
Here’s what you need to know about the big event: 

 
Date: February 3-6 in the school library. The day and time your student will be going with their 
class has been sent home. 

 
Visit our Book Fair homepage to check out the digital book flyer, how to set up an  
eWallet and options for online shopping: 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/birchlane 

 Please send in a re-usable bag with your student!  
 

 Book Prices vary from $4 to $25. Each student will receive $2 from the PTA and a 20% 
discount, so this fair is a great place to purchase books! 

Payment options: Cash, Check, Credit Card and eWallet. Checks are made out to 
Birch Lane PTA. Please send cash in a ziplock bag, so your student does not lose their change. 

 
eWallet—A digital option for your child’s book payment. Before the Fair, set up eWallet for 
cash-free purchases. If you set one up last year, the money rolls over, but you have to update it 
for this year’s fair. Any unused money is still good for online purchases as well, which will also 
benefit our school. 

 
 

Scan the QR code to sign up and volunteer!  The form will be open until Friday, January 24, 
2025.  Remember, you must be a PTA member to volunteer at the fair. 
 

 
 

Happy Reading! 
 
The Book Fair Committee 
If you have any questions, please contact the Book Fair Chairpeople 
Liz Bourne & Kristin Voutsinas at elizabethbourne1922@gmail.com 

 


